
Washington, DC Section of the American Nuclear Society, Inc.
Celebrates its 50th Anniversary

The Washington, DC Section of the American Nuclear Society celebrated its 50th anniversary on March 
25, 2008, during a dinner meeting with ANS President Donald Hintz as the guest speaker.  Local 
Section Chair, Herb Massie, received the 50 year certificate from Donald Hintz.  Past Chairs were 
honored by President Hintz.  As has become a local section custom, 50 and 25 yr. ANS members were 
presented certificates by the ANS President.

Herb Massie (right) receiving the 50 yr. Washington DC Local Section Certificate from ANS President 
Don Hintz (left)

Past Washington DC Section Chairs present at the 50th anniversary celebration.  Front row, from left: 
Ken Rogers, Gail Marcus, Madeline Feltus, Jack Stone.  Back row, from left: Harry Felsher, Steve 

Arndt, Chip Martin, Clyde Jupiter, Ray Durante, and Richard Lee.



Roger Woodruff (center) after receiving his 50 yr. ANS Membership Certificate from ANS President 
Don Hintz (left), and Washington DC Local Section Chair Herb Massie (right).

Washington DC Local Section members who received their 25 yr. ANS Certificates from ANS 
President Don Hintz.  Front row, from left: Willis Bixby, Maitri Banerjee, Richard Lee, and Hersh 

Manaktala.  Back row, from left: Geoffrey Kaiser, Vince Gilbert,  John Flack, James Wood, Donald 
Becker, Aaron Barkatt, and Marvin Bowman.  Not present at the dinner meeting, 50 yr. Eric Beckjord, 
Daniel Fieno, and William Farmer, Jr., and 25 yr. Revis W. James, III, Herbert Sutter, Alan Madison, 
Russell Starkey, Jr., Margaret Conyngham, Donald Hall, Dwight Baker, Fred  Zoepfl, John Nakoski, 

Nicholas Saltos, Charles Willbanks, Sam Arora, and H. Mark Blauer
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